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Amanda Gillespie never bargained on seeing Jackson Holstenar ever again. In law school, he was the sexy,
rich guy every girl wanted-even her. But they never quite got past the friend zone, and their complicated
relationship ended with her being “asked to leave” the law firm where they worked. Now she's got a great
legal career and has met the perfect guy . . . who unfortunately happens to be Jackson's good buddy, Carter.
Jackson's used to getting what he wants-and he's always wanted Amanda. But he can't betray his friend, no
matter how crazy their chemistry. No, he needs to stay far away from Amanda. So why does he find himself
offering to help her become his pal's ideal girl?
With a little help from fate, these two confused hearts might just find a way back to each other for good.
Sensuality Level: Behind Closed Doors
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From reader reviews:

Doris Anderson:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to prepare your time to do the important take action,
like looking for your favorite reserve and reading a guide. Beside you can solve your problem; you can add
your knowledge by the publication entitled Find Me. Try to make book Find Me as your buddy. It means that
it can to be your friend when you sense alone and beside that course make you smarter than before. Yeah, it
is very fortuned in your case. The book makes you far more confidence because you can know everything by
the book. So , let me make new experience as well as knowledge with this book.

Ted Bryant:

Can you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt when you find yourself in the book store?
Make an effort to pick one book that you never know the inside because don't ascertain book by its protect
may doesn't work this is difficult job because you are scared that the inside maybe not because fantastic as in
the outside appearance likes. Maybe you answer can be Find Me why because the fantastic cover that make
you consider concerning the content will not disappoint you. The inside or content is fantastic as the outside
or perhaps cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly assist you to pick up this book.

Patty Shield:

Is it you actually who having spare time and then spend it whole day simply by watching television programs
or just lying down on the bed? Do you need something new? This Find Me can be the answer, oh how
comes? The new book you know. You are consequently out of date, spending your spare time by reading in
this fresh era is common not a geek activity. So what these books have than the others?

Malcolm Moser:

Some people said that they feel uninterested when they reading a book. They are directly felt the item when
they get a half parts of the book. You can choose the book Find Me to make your current reading is
interesting. Your personal skill of reading talent is developing when you just like reading. Try to choose
simple book to make you enjoy to read it and mingle the feeling about book and studying especially. It is to
be 1st opinion for you to like to start a book and study it. Beside that the book Find Me can to be your brand-
new friend when you're feel alone and confuse with what must you're doing of their time.
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